
Fw: ice cream trucks
Irma Heinrichs to: Pablo Rubio 07/11/2013 08:48 AM

Irma Heinrichs 
Executive Assistant 
City Clerk Department
(562) 570-6228
(562) 570-6789 (FAX)
     My email address has changed to  Irma.Heinrichs@longbeach.gov 

----- Forwarded by Irma Heinrichs/CC/CLB on 07/11/2013 08:47 AM -----

From: Beni Jobes <benijobes@verizon.net>
To: "cityclerk@longbeach.gov" <cityclerk@longbeach.gov>, 
Date: 07/11/2013 07:49 AM
Subject: ice cream trucks

I love living in Long Beach, have been here for seven years.  I am generally 
very proud of my city but isn't there SOMETHING more useful that my city 
council could be doing than regulating the sounds from ice cream trucks?!?!?  
Really!  How about dealing with hunger, homelessness, pollution ...something!  

The sound of the ice cream man is a fond memory for most of us and even now, I 
find the sound far less intrusive than those stupid people going down the road 
blaring their poor taste in "music".  If you want to do something about noise 
pollution, ticket those people.   Or very loud motor cycles! Please, please 
put my tax dollars to better use.
Sincerely,
Bernardita Murphy-Jobes 
3630 Walnut Avenue
90807
Sent from my iPad
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